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CONGRATULATIONS

fo

Toronto Cathay Lions Club

Dear Friends: +

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Markham, it gives me great
pleasure to extend my very warm greetings to Toronto Cathy Lions Club in
celebration of its 30t year of community services.

I commend and applaud your invaluable confributions, which have
smpastred SO many wolthwnile crganizdiions and ¢narlidple causes. Among
some of their very fortunate recipients are the Yee Hong Centre for Geriatric
“Care, morf 'sneong 'moréloting' Ageurandine 'nospiial for Sick Kids, Royal




